
 

Join us for worship,friendship and community in 2020! 

Contact Us: innerkipeastwood@gmail.com  

or call 519-602-6692  

 

 

MAILING ADDRESS 

for IUC: 

PO BOX 137 

INNERKIP, ON N0J 1M0 

 

 

Please contact Rev. Marg Murray for 

Emergency Pastoral Care.  

cell 519 859-6274 

The Church Office – 519-602-6692 

 

 

 

Innerkip United Church is 

regularly unlocked between 

the hours of 8:30 am and 5 

pm from Monday to Friday 

and on Sunday from 

8:30 am to 1:30 pm. . 

If you wish to have an event 

in the church outside of 

these hours, please book 

the church with the office.  

 

   

 

 

February 9th - Regular Worship at IUC at 11AM 

Guest Worship Leader Darlene Hardy 

  

February 16th - Regular Worship at IUC at 11AM 

  

February 23rd- ANNUAL MEETING WORSHIP at IUC 

Susan Barker James LLWL 
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2020 Offering Envelopes are available to be picked up in the 

church hall.   

 

  

 

ANNUAL MEETING 

  

Our Annual Meeting for Innerkip United Church will be held 

during worship service on Sunday, February 23rd, 2020. 

Annual Reports will be available for pick up by Sunday, 

February 16th, 2020.  

 

  

 

Camp Tanner 

Annual Fundraising Dinner Auction 

February 8, 2020 at the  

Embro Zorra Community Centre. 

Funds raised help to support programs and keep 

registration costs low; 

 

tickets available from 

Sheila Greason 519-349-2768 

Sandra Shurman 519- 475-4833 

Margaret Dykeman, 519- 532-4875 

email camptanner@execulink.com  

 

  

STEWARD’S LUNCH FEBRUARY 16th 

  

mailto:camptanner@execulink.com


 

There will be another Stewards’ Lunch after church on Sunday, 

February 16th. Mark your calendars!  

 

  

 

POT PIES: 

  

Place your orders now on the sheets in the church hall for 

Turkey and Beef Pot Pies. Pickup date is March 7th, 

between 10:30 and Noon. 

 

  

 

PANCAKE SUPPER - VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!  

  

The Annual Innerkip United Church Pancake Supper will 

take place on Tuesday, February 25 from 5-7 in the church 

hall.  

Adults $8.00, Children (5-10) $4.00, Under 5 Free 

  

Please sign up on the sheet on the fridge in the church 

kitchen if you are able to help out with the event. Thanks!  

 

  

 

LENT AND EASTER WORSHIP 

  

We are happy to announce that Barb Dawson will join us in 

the pulpit for Lent and Easter. We look forward to what 

Barb will bring to our worship here in Innerkip! 

 

 



 

 

It’s time to renew ‘Broadview’ the United Church 

magazine.Please let Louise Ross, 519-469-3320 , 

llross@execulink.com, know by March 1st if you want your 

subscription renewed or if anyone would like to be a new 

subscriber for a year. 

  

Yearly subscription cost is $25.00.For payments by cheque 

make out to ‘Innerkip United Church’ and write ‘Broadview’ on 

the memo line.  

 

  

 

Innerkip United Church is seeking  a Director of Music Ministry: 

  

As a part of the ministry team at Innerkip United Church: to coordinate and 

accompany the music at worship services, provide choral direction, and to 

encourage congregational song and musical offering opportunities. The position 

will be a contract position with the option to use the Church facilities for music 

instruction and performances. Monetary compensation to be negotiated. 

  

  To receive full job descriptions and to ask any questions please contact John 

Ross at jkross@execulink.com . 

PLEASE SPREAD THE WORD ABOUT THE POSITION TO ANYONE YOU THINK 

MAY BE INTERESTED.  
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Bible Study 

Bible Study takes place from 9:30-11:00 AM every Tuesday 

morning in the meeting room at IUC.   

 

 

Glen Wright and Marg Murray have launched 'CONNECTIONS-

News and Views of United Churches in Oxford County. It will be 

published the second Wednesday of every month, and will keep 

church communities informed of what is going on in our area.  

Here is a link to the January edition of Connections.  

https://1drv.ms/u/s!AiDNGgSFiqOAqz4-

v3y2A_bZesPx?e=R86rHt 

 

Please let Dan know if you would like a PDF version emailed to 

you.   

 

    

 

The Wings of Hope Program supports many 

members of the congregations of Eastwood 

and Innerkip. This is funded through 

donations made to the church which are 

passed on to the Wings of Hope folks at 

Dundas St. United. Please help us in 

https://innerkipunited.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=7a3a8b1fcd5e11f2b5f9dce67&id=b3c56e7544&e=3e50adffce
https://innerkipunited.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=7a3a8b1fcd5e11f2b5f9dce67&id=b3c56e7544&e=3e50adffce


 

supporting this program by marking donation 

envelopes to include a Wings of Hope 

amount. Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

Nancy Vandenberghe from Dundas UC is available to provide the Wings of 

Hope ministry for seniors to our churches.  Nancy offers confidential 

companionship through: home visits, friendly phone calls, a listening ear, rides to 

appointments, music, prayer, small outings (for coffee, for groceries), practical 

guidance, and referral to community resources.  

If this ministry is something that you would welcome for your self or for someone else 

who would benefit, please call Nancy Vandenberghe  519-532-4649. 

 Donations to the WINGS of HOPE can be placed in the offering plates at both 

churches. 

PLEASE MAKE CHEQUES OUT TO INNERKIP OR EASTWOOD UNITED 

CHURCH.  

 

GENERAL FUND FINANCIAL STATEMENTS 

AS OF December 31, 2019 

  

INNERKIP UNITED CHURCH 



 

INCOME: $87,209 

EXPENSES: $78,165                 OPERATING FUND Surplus: 

$9,043  Building Fund Balance: $22,702 

M&S Fund: $13,054 

WONDERCAMP: $6,233 

                                                        BANK BALANCE: $56,731.03 

Deficit Dec 2018: (-$9,837) 
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